

Academic Senate

PLANNING AND BUDGET

October 30, 2023

To: Sang-Hee Lee, Chair

Riverside Division

From: Reza Abbaschian, Chair Committee on Planning and Budget

RE: [Campus Review] New Undergraduate Minor: Minor in Global and

Community Health (GCH)

At our meeting on October 10, 2023, the Committee on Planning and Budget (CPB) discussed the proposed Minor in Global and Community Health (GCH). CPB supports the proposed minor.

As a general comment for all proposed degree programs: CPB stresses the necessity of having the right amount of Teaching Assistants to support course instructors and ensure the overall success of the program.